Hi Mr. Burley,

I am writing you today to provide feedback on the Fly GTA Airlines flight service that has been running between Toronto Island and the Wiarton-Keppel airports.

A little bit about me: I am born & raised in Wiarton, studying then working full-time in downtown Toronto for the last 15 years. Wiarton still is and will forever be my home, and as a result I have spent countless hours travelling between. Over the years, I have relied primarily upon the Greyhound bus, or more recently GoTransit to Barrie & a ride with family, to get back home. With the Greyhound service reductions to/from Owen Sound over the years and the limited range of GoTransit, neither are ideal options.

Earlier in August and again this weekend, I had the privilege and the pleasure to travel up to the Wiarton-Keppel International Airport via Fly GTA Airlines. Every single interaction I had with staff at the Wiarton airport was incredibly positive, and the experience flying in and out was fantastic. I can honestly say that Wiarton-Keppel is my favourite airport! Additionally, my experience with Fly GTA Airlines has been equally positive; great pilots, nice aircraft, and quick & easy flights. And the fact that the flight time is only about 40 minutes is pretty unbelievable. It really is an amazing service!!

I highly recommend this to everyone I can, and really hope that enough interest has been demonstrated to keep this amazing service going beyond the initial trial period. I think this service is a great opportunity for the people of Georgian Bluffs and area, non-locals that occasionally work in the area (i.e. businesses such as Bruce Power, etc.), locals that work down in the GTA, and for tourists.

I'd love to see this service thrive, and really hope this is the case in the years to come. I know one thing for sure... as long as this service is offered, I am going to be loyally travelling to/from Wiarton-Keppel International Airport! Hopefully I'll get to continue to fly through Wiarton throughout the remainder of the year and for many more years to come!

Thanks for bring this service to the area, and for your time!

Alison Hepburn